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NEU Industrial Action—15th and 16th March 
 
The industrial action proposed by the National Education Union is still taking place on Wednesday 
15

th
 and Thursday 16

th
 March 2023. The strike is happening because of a national dispute between 

the unions and the government over teacher’s pay and not because of any issues at our school.  
 
I’m sorry to inform you that The Cedars Primary School will be closed on Wednesday 15

th
 

and Thursday 16
th

 March. We are asking you not to send your child into school on these 
days. 
We have not taken this decision lightly. We remain committed to providing a safe and secure envi-
ronment for our pupils and feel that we would be unable to provide this with the staff we have availa-
ble.  

Ideas for the Strike Days 
 
Teachers who are taking industrial action are not allowed to set work for the strike days, but here 
are some websites and ideas for your children: 
 Times Table Rockstars—all children have a log-in and can carry on with their progress from 

school 
 Nessy—as with TT Rockstars, all children have a log in (monkey user name + almondmango 

password) 
 Spelling Shed—as above 
 Make a pop-up book—see sheets attached 
 Visit the free museums and galleries in London 
 Natural History Museum (https://www.nhm.ac.uk) 
 Science Museum (https://www.sciencemuseum.org.uk/home) 
 National Gallery (https://www.nationalgallery.org.uk/) 
 V&A Museum (https://www.vam.ac.uk/) 
 Go to the park 
 Bedfont Lakes Country Park  
 Hounslow Heath 
 Cranford Country Park 
 Beaversfield Park 
 Redlees Park 
 Lampton Park 
 Make Mother’s Day cards! 
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